
He karere tā te Kaunihera ō Taranaki ki te Tonga  News from the South Taranaki District Council

Tuia Taitonga

Southlink
Upcoming Meetings
Public are welcome to attend

Te Hāwera Community Board 
Monday 17 March, 11am
Ōkaiawa Hall, Ahipaipa Road, 
Ōkaiawa

Pātea Community Board
Monday 17 March, 4pm
Waverley Community Centre, 
Chester Street, Waverley

Extraordinary Risk and Assurance 
Committee 
To review Fund Managers
Tuesday 18 March, 12.30pm

Eltham-Kaponga Community 
Board
Wednesday 19 March, 10.30am 
Rotokare Scenic Reserve, 365 
Sangster Road, Rāwhitiroa 

Taranaki Coastal Community 
Board
Wednesday 19 March, 2.30pm
Manaia Golf Club (Bennett Drive, 
Manaia)  

Extraordinary Council  
Submissions Hearing - Hāwera to 
Normanby Corridor Strategy
Monday 24 March, 9am

Policy and Strategy Committee 
Monday 24 March, 1pm

Te Kāhui Matauraura
Wednesday 26 March, 10am

District Plan Committee
Wednesday 26 March, 3pm

Environment and Hearings 
Committee
Wednesday 26 March, 4pm

Unless specified, meetings are held 
at Camberwell Lounge, TSB Hub, 
Camberwell Road, Hāwera.

Tuesday 18 March
10.30-11.30am
Tui Ora / Heartlands Building, 21 
Napier Street, Ōpunakē. 

Wednesday 26 March
10.30-11.30am
Pātea LibraryPlus, 
Egmont Street, Pātea.  

District-wide 
partial water 
restrictions 
on now. 

In collaboration with the Hāwera Budget 
Advisory Services, Council is hosting 
a series of free Meal Planning on a 
Budget workshops, to help households 
stretch their grocery budgets while 
reducing food waste. Attendees will 
have access to resources, including meal 
planning templates, recipe books and 
other tools to simplify the meal planning 
process.
These workshops are being held through 
March to correspond with the nation-
wide Love Food Hate Waste campaign. 
For more information or to register your 
interest, email envirosus@stdc.govt.nz

Just a reminder that Council services are operating out of Te Ramanui o 
Ruapūtahanga while the main Administration Building in Hāwera is closed for 
earthquake strengthening.
Council chief executive Fiona Aitken says the Hāwera Administration Building 
needs to be strengthened as it is the District’s Civil Defence emergency 
operations centre and has to meet higher structural requirements than other 
buildings.
For all Council services, please go to Te Ramanui o Ruapūtahanga, the District’s 
new home for Hāwera LibraryPlus, isite Visitor Information Centre and gallery on 
the corner of High and Regent Streets, or ring (06) 278 0555 to set up a meeting.

Council Services at Te Ramanui o Ruapūtahanga

Something we 
should know?

Send us an 
Antenno.Antenno is a mobile app that sends the 

user Council alerts and notifications about 
places and topics they care about. It is free 
to download and use, and it doesn’t ask for 
any personal information or login details, so 
it’s a nice easy way to stay informed. As well 
as receiving notifications, Antenno allows 

users to report back to Council on issues or 
feedback.
Antenno lets you choose the places you want 
to be alerted about, so you’re not being 
alerted about things that don’t matter to 
you. You can also opt out of topics that don’t 
interest you.

Keep up-to-date with 
our Antenno App

HOW TO DOWNLOAD: Download the app from the App Store or 
Google Play and save places you care about, such as home, work, 
your holiday home or school. 

What are you waiting for? Just search Antenno, head to  
www.southtaranaki.com/antenno or scan the QR code to find out more.

Get Southlink sent to your inbox each week
Email southlink@stdc.govt.nz to get our weekly e-newsletter sent directly to your inbox each Wednesday.


